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Ruardean

Gloucestershire GL17 9XF
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Tel. +44 20 8348 6768
danny @miketaylor.org.uk

Thursday 13" October 2005

Dear Editor,

Please find attached my manuscript, "Sauropods of the Mesozoic era", which I submit for
publication. The paper includes one figure (also attached). Should you consider accepting
this manuscript, may I suggest Matt Wedel and Darmren Naish as possible reviewers.

Yours sincerely,

Daniel J. Taylor.

Mathew J. Wedel

University of California Museum of Paleontology
1101 Valley Life Science Building

Berkeley, CA 94720-4780

<sauropod @berkeley.edu>

Darren Naish

School of Earth & Environmental Sciences
Burnaby Building, Burnaby Rd

University of Portsmouth

Portsmouth, UK, PO1 3QL

<darren.naish @port.ac.uk>
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